
This week we are hosting two special events for Grade 7 students transitioning to secondary school this fall.
The first event happens tonight beginning at 6:00 PM followed by Friday afternoon at The Rock!



Rockridge Athletics Leadership students are visiting our feeder schools ahead of the Flock to The Rock event to
help students prepare . . . . . .

Rockridge Theatre Company is preparing for their March performances that will be held right here in Players
Hall at Rockridge. See future E-Bulletins for more show information, trailers and more.



Raven Athletics





That’s right! We loved this freezing cold fundraiser so much last year that we have registered
“The Chilly Ravens” once again!

If you would like to sponsor our team - see details in the Ebulletin

PHE Outdoor Recreation program for grades 10-12 - see details in Ebulletin





FAST Students finishing a training exercise on the beach in Ambleside
The First Aid Swim Training Program is a unique opportunity for students to develop the essential skills and

confidence to become successful lifeguards while also building leadership and resilience.
See details in the Ebulletin.


